
 

 

29th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Library Visit for Nursery 
 

We are very lucky that our local library is on the doorstep of the school and so we would like to 
take the children for another trip to enhance our ‘Traditional Tales’ topic!  
 
The visit will be taking place on Thursday 13th February in the morning. Miss Webb’s group 
will be leaving school at 9.10am for their session at the library and Mrs Iqbal’s group will be 
leaving at 10:00am. We will be back in school in time for lunch as normal. 
 
We would greatly appreciate any helpers who could walk to and from the library with us and 
stay for the duration of the visit. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you would be 
interested in this, or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Khaidjah Iqbal & Ellie Webb 
Nursery Teachers 
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